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David M. Metres

From: David I. Harris
Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2017 10:32 AM
To: Marianne Strange
Subject: RE: Request for Confidentiality 

Hi Marianne, 

 

No need to withdraw and re­submit.  Please just submit a revised version of the EcoPas application material that follows 

the Confidential Information P&P (https://www.ourair.org/wp­content/uploads/6100­020­1.pdf).  We will replace this 

section of the original application, and shred the confidential pages. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

David Harris 

Santa Barbara County APCD 

(805) 961­8824 

 

From: Marianne Strange [mailto:mstrange@mfsair.com]  

Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2017 9:41 AM 

To: David I. Harris <HarrisD@sbcapcd.org> 

Subject: Request for Confidentiality  

 

Hi David, 

 

I don’t even know if this is possible or the process, but, EcoPas has requested that we revise the application that was 

submitted for CCWS to include their data as confidential.  Would I have to make a request to withdraw the ATC 

application and resubmit?   

 

Thank you.   

 

Marianne Strange 

M. F. Strange & Associates, Inc. 

805­564­6590 (office) 

805­570­9740 (cell) 

805­564­8007 (fax) 

mstrange@mfsair.com 
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